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10th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Yr 9 Parents’ Evening 

I am writing to remind you of the upcoming event that is being held by the Academy to assist your understanding 

of your child’s current progress and required next steps ready for their learning.  

We will be holding our Year 9 Parents’ Evening at the academy on Thursday 27th February 4pm-6.30pm therefore, 

your child will be required to book appointments with their teachers. Your child will be given their appointment 

sheets on Monday 10th February.   

Our Year 9 Pathways Information Evening will take place on Wednesday 12th February from 5:00pm-6.00pm. 
This will be a preliminary information evening where crucial information will be shared regarding your child’s 
option availability and pathways, this evening is for parents only – no students are to attend. By Monday 3rd 
March your child will have made the important decision on the option subjects that they will be studying for their 
GCSEs and submitted these online. 

Messages will be sent out prior to the evening to remind you of this event. It is important that all parents attend 

these events so that we can work together to actively support your child throughout the rest of Year 9 and ensure 

that they perform at  their best and be the best version if themselves.  

Please consent to attending the parents evening on the trip section on Arbor.   

Yours sincerely, 

Year 9 pastoral team.  
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